
Statement for Cavan Echo – 20 April 

 

“The PB Power report on undergrounding will form one small part of EirGrid’s application to An Bord  

Pleanála. All relevant issues will be included and addressed in the planning application. EirGrid is grateful  

to all stakeholders for their input and the issues they have highlighted for us through public consultation.” 

 

 


